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Your 4-H Year Agreement 
 
 

At the beginning of each year leaders, members, and parents should agree on 
expectations for member participation in the club.  The following is a list of 

suggested topics for your club discussion. 
 
 

 
 

• Attend a certain number of club meetings. 
 
• Attend a certain number of project meetings. 

 
• Serve as a committee member or officer. 

 
• Do a public presentation. 
 
• Keep a record book. 

 
• Learn new skills and knowledge. 

 
• Have an exhibit.  

 
• Work on a community service project. 

 
• Do leadership activities. 

 
• Participate in an out-of-club activity such as camp or conference. 

 
• Be Creative. (This is the leader’s and member’s opportunity to think 

of other things that could contribute to the 4-H experience.) 
 
 

 
 


